
From: BBS <bbs@rogers.com>  
Sent: October 21, 2024 12:37 PM 
To: Meghan Townsend <mtownsend@townofgrandvalley.ca>; Donna Tremblay 
<dtremblay@townofgrandvalley.ca> 
Subject: Mayor Invite - GV 
 

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender | 
Report  

sophospsmartbannerend  
Further to our request for the Mayor’s participation in the parade, we would also like to extend 
an invitation for a Public Works vehicle to participate. 
 
Santa Parade Committee Chair 
Violet Bromley 
bbs@rogers.com 
 
 

 

https://mail-cloudstation-us-west-2.prod.hydra.sophos.com/mail/api/xgemail/smart-banner/be5f057f8c3451074101e3dd03ca1379
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